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 Join us for the PTH meeting every 3rd Wednesday of each month! 
 Zoom links will be shared prior to meetings. 

 Email the PTH at hawkhollowpth@gmail.com  
 Join us on Facebook!     Hawk Hollow Elementary PTH 
 Check out HH Spirit Wear! https://inspired-design.net/ 

 Parents & 

 Teachers of 

 Hawk Hollow 

Need a great 
Mother’s Day gift? 

*********************** 
Give the gift of relaxation! 
Treat mom to an Elements 
Massage! Information and 
order form  
available here. 

         
 

  

PTH Board Members 
 

President: Janel Yaun 
Vice President: Corina Haslam 
2nd Vice President: Dana Gilpin 

Treasurer: Karen Skoric 
Co-Secretaries: Tami Hegadorn and 

Michele Luparello 

 

 

 April 28: Muffins with 

Moms orders due! 

Pickup will be May 7th.  

 

 April 28: Spring Flower 

Fundraiser pickup (sign 

up here) 

 

 April 30: Massage 

orders due! 

 

 May 3-7: Teacher 

Appreciation Week 

 

 May 9: Virtual Muffins 

with Moms 

 

 May 17-21: Walk for 

the Hawks  

 

 May 19: Virtual PTH 

Meeting 
 

May 2021 Newsletter 

Teacher Appreciation Week is May 3rd-7th! 

The PTH is excited to help show our  

gratitude to Hawk Hollow’s amazing  

staff! Thank you to everyone who  

donated to help make this an extra  

special week for them! 

   Don’t forget to share a photo enjoying 
   muffins with your special lady on  
   Sunday, May 9th on the PTH Facebook 
   page! Order form available here.  
   Wishing all the moms and special ladies 
   a Happy Mother’s Day! 
 

PTH Board Elections will be held during the meeting on 
May 19th. Current members that would like to retain their 
positions include Janel Yaun (President), Karen Skoric 
(Treasurer), and Tami Hegadorn and Michele Luparello  
(Co-Secretaries). Dana Gilpin would  
like to move from 2nd VP to Vice  
President. Umera Beg and Chuck  
Renaud are running for the two  
open 2nd Vice President positions. 

Get ready for the Walk 
for the Hawks!  

 
Registration  
forms and  
additional  
information  
available here. 
   
 
 

Join the PTH! 

Show your support for the PTH 

by becoming a member. Simply 

fill out this form and return to 

the school with your donation. 

 

mailto:hawkhollowpth@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/HawkHollowPTH/?ref=share
https://inspired-design.net/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508054AA8AA2FA4F85-spring


2020/2021 Hawk Hollow PTH Membership Form 

  

  Your donation to the PTH goes to support many programs that we host throughout 

the year as well as teacher resources. Each year, we work to bring families and teachers 

together, making an environment for our students to thrive! Our volunteers and 

fundraising efforts are essential to these events and special projects like our new 

playground equipment. 

 

 Parent Name(s) _________________________________________ 

 Home Address __________________________________________ 

 Phone Numbers Home: _______________   Cell: ________________ 

 Email Address ___________________________________________ 

 

 Names of Children Attending Hawk Hollow Elementary:  

 ____________________ Grade _____ Teacher ____________ 

 ____________________ Grade _____ Teacher ____________ 

 ____________________ Grade _____ Teacher ____________ 

 ____________________ Grade _____ Teacher ____________ 

 

PTH Membership Donation 

"Life is like an echo - what you send out comes back." - Unknown 

Qty Description of Items Cost Per Item 

  PTH Family Membership $15.00  

  Add'l Tax-Deductible Voluntary Donation *          $     

  Grand Total Donation Amount          $     
 

 Please make out your donation check to Hawk Hollow PTH. 

 Online payments may be made at our CheddarUp page at this link. 

 * Tax Deduction Form will be provided via email for voluntary donations. 

https://2020-membership-donation.cheddarup.com/


2020/2021 Virtual 3K Walk for the Hawks  

  

Virtual 3K Walk for the Hawks is a fun way to end the school year and encourage physical activity within our student 

body.  This year, students may participate in the virtual 3K by walk/running on the Virtual 3K course or by 

completing 20 -30 minutes of an activity you have at home. Consider doing jumping jacks, hopscotch, splash in your 

sprinkler or swimming pool! In addition, those that patriciate will be invited to several fun filled events throughout the 

week to keep us moving and healthy!   

To help us reach our fundraising goal, students and parents can register for a flat fee of $35 per person.  

This year we are raising money to fund:  

1) our PTH operating budget which includes buying food and supplies for PTH sponsored events, the cost of 

assemblies for this school year, teacher appreciation week and so much more!  

2) possible e-learning programs to support our students and families via virtual learning.  

3) possible classroom and student safety related items needed to return safely to school.   

4) Mrs. Dupuis and Teacher budget which is used to cover items needed for specific classroom projects and 

supplies.   

5) building improvements for the classroom, library and grounds.   

Our goal is to raise $10,000. With 350+ students in the building that is only $35 per student! 100% of the money 

raised, net the event expenses, will stay at Hawk Hollow Elementary. The PTH will continue to offer family fun 

events throughout the year and if our fundraiser is a success, we will be able to allocate MORE money to our new 

playground allowing us to install MORE new pieces next year!    

  

Virtual 3K Walk for the Hawks Dates: May 17th 

to May 21st  

We encourage all students to participate in the Virtual Walk for the Hawks event regardless of the amount of money 

collected and turned in.  Be sure to include Mom and Dad, too!  

  

A Walk for the Hawks registration form is attached for your use and online registration can be completed via 

CheddarUp. Registration forms are due on May 10th to be eligible for the Virtual Run Goodie Bag.   

Registration forms can be dropped off at the Yaun House or Hawk Hollow Elementary School before May 10th.   

Goodie bags will be ready for distribution during the week of May 17th.  

  

  

  



In-Person Walk Date  

Friday, May 21st  

Due to recent changes to the in-person attendance by U-46, an in-person date has been set-up for students that are 

attending in-person instruction. Students at school will walk the designated Walk for the Hawks course with the class 

during scheduled walk times. A Remote student may choose to walk with their class, but it is MANDATORY that 

self-certification take place prior to arriving at the school. Class walk times will be posted once established.   

Student Incentive Prize Structure  
$35 registration fee – Virtual Run Goodie bag to include – One FREE Oberweis Ice Cream Certificate, one 

can of silly string, Hi bounce ball, jump rope, and Walk for the Hawks COVID 3K T-shirt & one raffle ticket.   

  

Each student that participates will also be entered into the following raffles: Note: Only 1 prize 

will be awarded to each student for this event.   
  

  

  

All raffle prizes will be drawn on Monday, May 24th during morning announcements. Prizes will be delivered to each 

student as soon as pick up can be coordinated.  
  

  

 Raffle Prizes #'s  

1  
Green Valley Golf 4 Mini Golf and Large 

Bucket of balls (1 prize will be awarded)  
9  

Texas Roadhouse Sauces, Seasonings and 

Peanuts  

2  
Anway’s Pub (3) $15 Gift Certificates (3 

prizes will be awarded)  
10  Lou Malnati's $25 Gift Certificates  

3  Rookies $25 Gift Certificates  11  Ring Doorbell  

4  
PAC Man Entertainment (5) $10 Gift 

Certificates (5 prizes will be awarded)  
12  

Congo River Mini Golf - 2 certificates (1 prize 

will be awarded)  

5  
Caputo's Grocery Store $25 gift Certificate  

13  
Colonial Café Kitchen Sink Ice-cream Gift 

Certificate (2 prizes will be awarded)  

6  
Culver's Value Basket and 2 Scoop Sundae 

Gift Certificates (2 prizes will be awarded)  14  
Café Zupa 2 Soup & Sandwich Gift Certificates 

(1 prize will be awarded)  

7  
Red Apple Restaurant (2) $10 Gift  
Certificates (2 prizes will be awarded)  

15  Chicago Bears Autographed Picture   

8  
2Toots Train Whistle Restaurant $25  
Gift Certificate  

16  Steamboat BBQ $20 Gift Certificate  

  17  Bartlett Police Ride Along  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  



If the Virtual Walk for the Hawks is a financial success the students will be rewarded with a fun spirit week. Mrs. 

Dupuis will do the following activities when the students reach the following fundraising levels:  

$2,500 Mrs. Dupuis will take a picture for 5 days with crazy teeth & post to our school’s Facebook page.   

$5,000 Mrs. Dupuis will wear a clown wig and make-up for a week during virtual morning announcements.  

$7,500 Hawk Hollow teachers will throw water balloons at Mrs. Dupuis during morning announcements.  

$10,000 Mrs. Dupuis will get a pie in the face during virtual morning announcements.  

  

Help us reach our goals!  

Questions about this event? Please contact Janel Yaun @ janel.yaun@comed.com.  



 



 

2020/2021 Walk for the Hawks   

Registration Form  

  

Virtual Walk for the Hawk COVID 3K 

Registration   

$35 registration fee – Virtual Run Goodie bag 

to include – One FREE Oberweis Ice Cream 

Certificate, one can of silly string, Hi bounce 

ball, jump rope, and Walk for the Hawks 

COVID 3K T-shirt & one raffle ticket.   

  

Prizes will be distributed at Hawk Hollow for IN-person Students and Remote 

Students will pick up at Yaun House, 29W515 Orchard Rd, Bartlett. Goodie 

bags will be ready for distribution the week of May 17th.  
    

 

Please complete 1 form for each student fee to properly track shirt sizes and prizes.  

Student’s Name: ______________________________________________  

Student’s Teacher/Grade:_______________________In-Person/Remote (Circle One)  

Parent’s Name: __________________________________________________  

Parent’s Email Address:_______________________________________________  

Parent’s Phone Number:______________________________________________  

T-shirt size:  YS  YM  YL  S  M  L  XL  

Total amount enclosed: ______________________________________________  

Cost: $35 per student.                                                    Make checks payable to Hawk Hollow PTH.   

  



 

2020/2021 Walk for the Hawks T-shirt Form 

 

           Families will have the 

option to purchase additional Walk  

         for the Hawks t-shirts upon the 

registration of ONE student for this event.  

  

Add’l WFH T-shirts can be purchased for  

$20/each. This fee does NOT include any other registration prizes. Please complete this 

form for additional t-shirts. Please indicate one student in your family that all shirts should 

be distributed to. Please indicate if you are IN-person or Remote students for distribution. 

In-person students will be delivered to Hawk Hollow, Remote Students will pick up at 

Yaun House located at 29W515 Orchard Rd, Bartlett. Orders will be returned if one full 

registration fee is not submitted with add’l t-shirt orders.  

  

Student’s Name: ______________________________________________  

Students Teacher/Grade:__________________________In-Person/Remote(circle)  

Parent’s Name:_______________________________________________________  

Parents Email Address: ________________________________________________  

Parents Phone Number:________________________________________________  

T-shirt size #1:  YS  YM  YL  S  M  L  XL     T-shirt size #2:  YS  YM  YL  S  M  L  XL  

T-shirt size #3:  YS  YM  YL  S  M  L  XL     T-shirt size #4:  YS  YM  YL  S  M  L  XL   

Total # of shirts:  ______________  

Total amount enclosed: ______________________________________________  

Cost: $20 per shirt.       Make checks payable to Hawk Hollow PTH.   

  



 

Mother’s Day Massages! 

  



 

  



 

 

  



 

Muffins with Moms Order Form 


